
 

 

 
 
 

Do you have any old ties, 

scarves or costume 

jewellery at home? 
 

                                 
 

             

Miss Anatola is collecting old scarves, ties and 

jewellery to take to Malawi at half term. 

Please drop any donations into the school office 

and Miss Anatola will be sure to pack them into 

her suitcase at half term. 
 

Thank you for your continued support for Chilanga Primary School 

our partner school in Malawi. 

 

 

Malawi 

Link 


